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Kia ora
 
Attached is a late submission on the proposed NPS for highly productive land endorsed by
the Gisborne District Council on 26 September. There were some resourcing issue which led
to the lateness in submitting this to you, and I offer my sincere apologies for it’s lateness.
 
Nga mihi nui,
 
Alice Kranenburg | Senior Policy Planner | Gisborne District Council
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